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Curtis Eulert

To: Undisclosed-Recipient:;
Subject: Results of LEC vote

Dear POA members:   
  
We have received the results of the recent mail-in vote on whether to manage the POA as a limited expense community 
(LEC).   91 votes were received (THANK YOU!), with 49 in favor and 42 opposed.  As the board moves forward and 
incorporates LEC concepts into our decision making, we would appreciate input (especially from those of you who voted 
in favor of LEC status) in terms of how you see the POA operating in the future.  It is important to know that this vote did 
NOT change any of our POA documents (declarations or bylaws), and that the policies and procedures that exist in those 
documents are still in effect.    Please feel free to email the whole board at board@southtbar.com, or to email me directly 
at president@southtbar.com with your comments, or to post your comments on the website forum.  Thanks again for 
participating in the voting process.   
  
  
Kimberly M. Wolfe   
 

  

  


